Save the Dates

The Wagner College Guild is pleased to

announce the dates for the upcoming
2024-2025 Guild Luncheons
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Wednesday, October 9,2024
Wednesday, December 4, 2024
Wednesday, April 9,202
Wednesday, June 11,2025

We look forward to seeing you at the next
luncheon and appreciate the continued

support of the Guild.

[f you would like more
information on memberships,

please contact:
Theresa Kolsin at 718-420-4530

or

Theresakolsin@wagner.edu



